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September
Third
1930.

Gordon Glassco Esq.,
Executive Secretary,
Graduatesf Society of HcGill University.

Dear Hr* Glassees

With reference to the matter of 

affiliation of Trafalgar Institute, I am sending you herewith 

a copy of our records which discloses that affiliation was 

granted more than forty yearc ago.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


